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Miscellaneous 

* Asterisks denote mandatory information

Name of Announcer * CITY DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED  

Company Registration No. 196300316Z  

Announcement submitted on behalf of CITY DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED  

Announcement is submitted with 
respect to *

CITY DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED  

Announcement is submitted by * Enid Ling Peek Fong  

Designation * Company Secretary  

Date & Time of Broadcast 14-Mar-2011 18:06:25  

Announcement No. 00097  

>> Announcement Details

The details of the announcement start here ...

Announcement Title * Announcement by Subsidiary Company, CDL Investments New Zealand Limited on effect of Canterbury 
earthquake  

Description Please refer to the attached announcement released by CDL Investments New Zealand Limited on 14 
March 2011.   

Attachments

Total size = 26K 
(2048K size limit recommended) 

   14032011CDLI_NZX_Earthquake_CHC.pdf
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C D L  I N V E S T M E N T S  
N E W  Z E A L A N D  L I M I T E D  

 

Level 13, 280 Centre, 280 Queen Street,  

P. O. Box 3248, Auckland 1, New Zealand 

Ph (09) 913 8005 Fax (09)  309 3244 Email: takeshi.ito@cdli.co,nz 

S T O C K  E X C H A N G E  A N N O U N C E M E N T  

 
Date :  14 March 2011 Pages sent (including this page):    1 
 
Attention : Market Announcement Platform 
 
Company  : NZX 
 
From : Takeshi Ito – Company Secretary 
 
Subject  CDI: EFFECT OF CANTERBURY EARTHQUAKE 

 
 
CDLI provides the following information in respect of the earthquake that affected the 
Canterbury region on 22 February 2011:  
 
a) Since the earthquake, CDLI has sought to obtain geotechnical assessments of its land in the 

Canterbury region;   
 
b) CDLI is now able to advise that its holdings in and around the Prestons Road area 

(Christchurch) have not been affected by liquefaction or lateral spreading.  Its holdings in 
Rolleston are also unaffected.   

 
 
CDLI extends its deep condolences and sympathies to everyone affected by the event on 22 
February.  
 
 
 
Takeshi Ito  
Company Secretary 
 
 
 

 

 


